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Dear 3rd grade families,

What are we doing this week?
Reading/Grammar:  This week we will no have a story or spelling. We will be doing some reviewing of some very important reading strategies that we have been learning about with Daily 5.  Students will be reading in their literature circles and implementing the strategies that we are learning about. 
Writing: We will be writing a personal narrative this week, but from the perspective of an elf! It will be fun to see what the kids come up with! We also have a writing project for homework this week. Please read the email I sent about it on Friday and let me know if you have any questions.  
Social Studies:  We are having a  blast learning about our culture’s traditions and others. This week we will talk about our own family traditions. We will post test our unit in a non-traditional way by having students create word clouds at www.worldle.net of everything they have learned from this unit.
Math:  This week we will have math centers that will focus on previously learned concepts related to multiplication. We will wrap up topic 6 with a test on Wednesday.  
 Info to know: 
- We will be having a breakfast buffet/movie together on Friday morning. All students have signed up for an item to bring. Please let me know if you are not able to bring this item in and we will be happy to make other arrangements. Please send the items in Thursday or Friday morning.
- Early release day on Friday!!!!!

- All library books must be turned in prior to break. 
 Have a wonderful and peaceful holiday break! I look forward to seeing everyone back in 2010!
 Mrs. Peterson

